
                                                                                                   
ECONOMY AND REGENERATION                                      Meeting:     9 September 2021 
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 
 

AGENDA PLANNING 
 

 
Report of the Strategic Head of Service & Monitoring Officer 

(Legal & Democratic Governance) 
 
 

MATTER FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
The report sets our planned agenda items for the Scrutiny Committee’s next meeting and 
Forward Plan items that fall within the remit of the Scrutiny Committee. The agenda items 
are indicative at this stage and may be subject to change. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
 
14 October 2021 
 

 
Merseyway Public Realm Proposals & 
Appointment 
 

 
Report 
 

 
Debenhams 
 

 
Report 

 
80, 80a, 82, 82a Wellington Road 
South, making the Compulsory 
Purchase Order 

 
Report 

 
Re-designation of Marple 
Neighbourhood Forum 
 

 
Report 

 
 
RELEVANT ENTRIES IN SEPTEMBER 2021 FORWARD PLAN 

 
Decision 

Reference 

 
Subject Area for Decision 

 
Expected 

Date of Decision 

 
Decision 

Maker 
 
E&R52 

 
Merseyway Public Realm Proposals 
and Appointment 
 

 
2 November 2021  

 
Cabinet 

    



 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Scrutiny Committee is invited to consider the information in the report and put forward 
any agenda items for future meetings of the Scrutiny Committee. 
 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
Forward Plan 
 
Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact David Clee on telephone number 0161 474 3137 or alternatively email 
david.clee@stockport.gov.uk 

E&R66 Debenhams 
 

2 November 2021 Cabinet 

 
E&R 70 

 
80, 80a, 82,82a Wellington Road 
South – Making of Compulsory 
Purchase Order 

 
2 November 2021 

 
Cabinet 

 
E&R68 

 
Local Plan 

 
21 September 2021 

 
Cabinet 

 
E&R72 

 
Greater Manchester Streets for All 
Strategy 

 
21 September 2021 

 
Cabinet 

 
E&R73 

 
Re-designation of Marple 
Neighbourhood Forum 

 
18 November 2021 
 
 
2 November 2021 

 
Council 
Meeting 
 
Cabinet 

mailto:david.clee@stockport.gov.uk

